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This item was placed on hold from the previous Building and Grounds meeting in order to review the
possibility of converting this stall to a Compact Car Only parking stall.  The department does not
recommend converting this stall to a Compact Car Only stall.  Engineering staff will present our findings on
this topic at the meeting.  The police department has weighed in on this topic and they do not have any
means to enforce a Compact Car stall and they recommend against it.
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